DeKalb County School District

In accordance with Tennessee Code Annotated 49-6-801, DeKalb County has
made available a summary of the Emergency Response Plan for public comment.
You can find a brief summary of the ERP in the link under School Safety.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Joey Reeder or Danielle
Collins at 615-597-4084.



